COPY « i AlR LETTER

1L.LOYD'S REGISTER QF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

»r, Fenchurch Street, £.C 3

11th January, 1952.
Dear Sirs,

I shall be glad to recelve a reply to
the enquiry contained in my letter of the 21st
November last respecting the carryling out of
the Water Tube Donkey Boller Survey of the
Motorship "BAHIA THETIS".

At the same time, I shall be glad if
you will point out to the Owners that although
the Soclety's Rules require classed ships to be
examined in drydock at intervals of approximately
one year, the last examinatlon 1n drydock of
this ship, according to the records here, was
carried out in April 1950.

T shall therefore be glad 1f you will
discuss this matter with the gwners with a view
to an examin~tion in drydock being carried out
at an early date, and let me know what arranrements
they propose making in the matter.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
BUENOS AIRES.

Lloya's Register
Foundation
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